Morgan Messenger Thursday, September 21

Echo Becomes 8th Tomahawk School

Echo High School has been taken in as the eighth member of the Tomahawk Conference as the result of action taken at a meeting of conference members held at Morton, Wednesday evening of last week.

Echo has been hoping to become a member of the conference for several years but in the past, acceptance has been blocked by Gaylord probably because of the long distance between the two places.

The new member will be eligible to receive the conference trophy during the basketball season. Although they do not have Gibbon and Gaylord on the schedule this year they are playing enough conference members to qualify. This is not true of the present football season, however.

Members of the Tomahawk Conference under the new setup include Morgan, Echo, Gaylord, Franklin, Fairfax, Morton, Gibbon and Winthrop.

The next meeting of the conference officials will be held at Fairfax on October 30. At that time the music festival will be arranged for and the football conference team will be chosen.

Wednesday night Sept. 13, 1950